
Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to be introducing myself to you as the new headteacher at Framfield C of E Primary 

School. I have already enjoyed visiting the school a number of times and I have received a very warm 

welcome from staff and pupils. Mrs Davies has kindly spent time sharing her wealth of knowledge 

and experience about Framfield. This has been invaluable.  I am keen to build upon the school’s 

many existing strengths, as well as looking forward and leading the school successfully into the 

future. During the first few days and weeks back in September, I really look forward to meeting all of 

the members of our school community in person. 

When I visited Framfield School, I could see that it enjoys a beautiful location and children have a 

love of the world around them and thrive in the outside environment. I would like to build on that 

respect for nature and the outdoors.  During the summer, whilst enjoying the opportunity to slow 

down a little and enjoy the beauty of the world around us, I would like to invite all pupils to engage 

in a creative photography challenge. 

If you would like to take part, please send me a photograph of your favourite natural landscape that 

you have taken anywhere during the holiday. Please send your photograph via the office email 

address. We will then display these photographs in the school on our return. 

I wish you all a safe and happy summer break and I look forward to seeing you all in September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Pestell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During a recent holiday, I took this photograph on my phone! 


